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Date of Issue: 11​th​ July, 2019 
Time of Issue: 5:00 PM 

  
Advisory on Rainfall 

  
The seasonal monsoon trough is lying over the Himalayan range. Due to this condition the               
southern and eastern parts of the country is very likely to receive heavy to very heavy rainfall                 
during the next 72 hours ( 12​th​-14​th ​July) while the rest of the places is likely to receive moderate                   
rainfall.  
 
Due to very heavy rainfall flash floods, floods and landslides are likely over the southern and                
eastern parts of the country. 

  
Updates will be issued if there are any significant changes in the forecast. 
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